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From: Webb, Beth

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2016 12:34 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: FW: Please Read - Intel's site in South Carolina

FYI 

 

Beth Webb 

Commerce Liaison and Special Projects 

Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

Office: 803-734-6059 

Cell: 803-609-8583 

 

From: Noel Fletcher, Jennifer [mailto:jfletcher@sccommerce.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2016 11:02 AM 

To: Webb, Beth 
Cc: Stanton, Cheryl 
Subject: FW: Please Read - Intel's site in South Carolina 

 

 

 

From: "Williams, Jonathan P" <jonathan.p.williams@intel.com> 

Date: April 21, 2016 at 16:02:40 GMT+2 

To: "Moise, Debbie" <dmoise@sccommerce.com>, "LeBlanc, Andre" <aleblanc@sccommerce.com> 

Subject: Intel's site in South Carolina 

Hi Debbie & Andre: 

We worked together when the Governor visited Intel in late 2013.  You might have seen the news this 

week that Intel was announcing a restructuring initiative that will allow the company to intensify its 

investments in the products and technologies that fuel its growth, and drive more profitable mobile and 

PC businesses. 

  

We expect that this initiative will result in the reduction of up to 12,000 positions globally.  This will be 

achieved by voluntary and involuntary departures, global site consolidation, and efficiency initiatives. 

The majority of these actions will be communicated over the next 60 days. 

  

Regrettably, the employees in Columbia were notified yesterday that their site will be closing.  Given the 

work we did together, and the possibility that this news will attract local media attention, I wanted to 

reach out so that you heard it from us first.  I will be your single point of contact if you or the Governor’s 

staff have any questions.   

  

I’m sorry to share this news, I very much enjoyed the work we did together in 2013. 

  

Best regards, 

Jonathan 

  

Jonathan Williams 

Director, Regional Public Affairs and State & Local Government Affairs 
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Public Affairs Group 

Intel Corporation 

mobile - 760-209-4409 

  

  

  


